To whom it may concern,

This letter expresses that | am in opposition to the continuation of emergency declaration
and limited executive orders in the state of CT.
| am a father of three children from the ages of five to ten and | work in an early childhood
education environment in southern CT. My children have been the object of failed mandates and
lockdowns for the past two years now. | have spent these years doing in depth clinical research
gathering information from doctors, virologists, and immunologists from all over the world and it
has caused me to ask the question “what are we doing?” Out of an abundance of caution we
have caused more harm than good to our children by shutting down schools and making them
spend hours on end in a classroom with a mask on. This has created a pandemic in the mental
healthcare field that will take years to repair if it's fixable at all. We have closed businesses and
done major damage to our economy all in the name of “health care”.

| can’t believe that at this point in time we are not in the endemic stage of Covid. So why
are we still pushing mandates? Why are we forcing political science on the vast majority of a
population that is healthy? | can understand vaccination and other precautions for those who
are at risk, but why force it on everyone else? There have been numerous studies done around
the world and in our own country that dispute the guidelines set by the CDC. In the UK, Norway,
Denmark, Sweden and other close European nations they have under the guidance of the WHO
dropped all mandates and have seen better results in Covid rates than we have in the country.
At this point one has to think that this is more about politics than it is about science.

In closing | am not in support of the extension of Gov. Ned Lamonts emergency powers.
I am in full support of ending any and every mandate connected to these unnecessary Covd
protocols and letting our state and our nation get back to living free. Thank you for taking the
time to hear my voice and taking my words into consideration.

Respecitfully,
Rev. Charles Caviola



